Cover Photo: Our newest members of the Church, after receiving the sacrament of Confirmation at the Easter Vigil.

TACO TUESDAY





Lighthouse Women's Ministry had a fantastic night painting with Olivia and talking about John Paul II's Letter to Artists on Tuesday! Thanks to everyone who came out—and to Olivia for teaching us and sharing her testimony about art and faith!

SACRAMENTS

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION

Monday —Friday 9 AM | Catholic Center

RECONCILIATION

30 minutes before Mass, or by appointment

GALA CELEBRATION WAS GREAT

A heartfelt thank you! to everyone who came to our Gala Celebration Saturday evening at the Bush Institute. It was a beautiful event, and we were so very blessed to have such a wonderful showing of friends and supporters. Special thanks to Bishop Duca and Msgr. Zimmerman for their presence, and congratulations once again to Leslie Ann Crosier and Collette Marchesseault on their 2016 Servant Leadership awards!

LIGHTHOUSE MARIAN RETREAT

Join the ladies of SMU Catholic as we learn how to encounter Mary, Mother of Jesus in our everyday lives. Our Women's Retreat will be April 8-9th, and is free to any college women looking to deepen their faith in a new way. Registration information is available now at the Catholic Center! Email Celina Basaldu with any questions or to hear more about this great opportunity!

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS & LECTORS

9 AM Easter Sunday Mass EM's and Lectors:

Mary Cates Mike Markey
Marie Krebs Camden Roy
Pat Matula

Full schedule available at smucatholic.org

@smucatholic







PRAYER REQUESTS

Please pray for our brothers and sisters in Christ.

Julie Young Hal Badt

Huntly Chapman Charlene Collora

Dick Hoesterey Toussaint Family

Fletcher Ward David Quadrini

FLY WITH FR. ARTHUR

Join bike enthusiast Fr. Arthur at Flywheel Highland Park on May 7 at 3 PM. Hear Fr Arthur's



own playlist mix, receive an SMU Catholic water bottle, with Juice Bar reception following the ride! Don't want to spin? Buy a ticket for a friend or student! \$100 each. Only 44 tickets available. For more info, contact Beverly Mendoza or go to smucatholic.org.

SMU CATHOLIC STAFF

Father Arthur Unachukwu, Chaplain/Director arthur@smu.edu

Deacon Jake Schroepfer, Associate Director jschroepfer@smu.edu

Celina Basaldu, Campus Minister cbasaldu@smu.edu

Cody Barras, Campus Minister cbarras@smu.edu

Marcellino D'Ambrosio, Music Minister marcellinod@smu.edu

Monsignor Milam Joseph, Episcopal Vicar mjoseph@cathdal.org

Beverly Mendoza, Director of Development beverlym@smu.edu

Jeanine Bartolo, Administrative Assistant jbartolo@smu.edu

YOUR LEGACY



Ensure SMU Catholic maintains a strong presence on SMU's campus for years to come, and make a bequest to the ministry. For info about planned giving, contact Beverly Mendoza.

CATHLETES WIN SMU CO-ED INTRAMURALS CHAMPIONSHIP!



WE WON THE CHAMPION-SHIP! The SMU Catholic Cathletes Co-Ed Intramural basketball team won their final game 60-44 Tuesday night, and came home with their first ever Championship. Team Captain Jose De Labra said "I am so proud of how well we all played to-

gether, and that we never stopped having fun or glorifying God."

CATHOLIC CENTER HOURS

Monday—Thursday 9 AM—10 PM
Friday 9 AM—5 PM
Sunday 4 PM—9PM



KEEP A SAFE ENVIRONMENT

Please keep young children with you at all times in Perkins Chapel to ensure a safe community.

THIS WEEK AT THE "C"

MONDAY APR 04

FYSH | 8 PM

Readers 2 Leaders | 3:30 PM

Last Call | 9 PM

Nick & Sam's

TUESDAY APR 05

Taco Tuesday | 11:45 AM

Readers 2 Leaders | 3:30 PM

WEDNESDAY APR 06

COR: Prayer, Worship, Catholic Teaching
7 PM | Catholic Center

FRIDAY-SATURDAY APR 08-09

Lighthouse Women's Retreat

WANT YOUR BUSINESS IN FRONT OF 200+ EYES WEEKLY?

(PLUS INTERNET PUBLICATION)

WANT TO SUPPORT

CATHOLIC COLLEGE MINISTRY?

ADVERTISE WITH

SMU CATHOLIC!

1/2 PAGE, 1/4 PAGE, 1/8 PAGE and 1/16 PAGE OPTIONS AVAILABLE

Contact Cody Barras at cbarras@smu.edu for pricing and details.

